
Santa Clara County is
NOW in the RED TIER

Effective March 3rd, 2021

COVID-19 case rates, hospitalizations, and deaths are falling, but

still remain very high. Vaccinations are occurring as quickly as

supplies allow, but most people in our community are still not

vaccinated! 

If you know any older adults that still haven't received their

vaccine yet or you want to know if you are eligible, please go to

www.sccFreeVax.org to find out more. 

Restaurants: MAX 25% capacity or 100 people,

whichever is fewer

Retail stores: MAX 50% capacity

Gyms and fitness centers: MAX 10% capacity

Movie theaters: MAX 25% capacity or 100 people,

whichever is fewer

Zoos, museums, and aquariums: MAX 25%

capacity

Counties can move to a less restrictive tier as COVID transmission goes

down and testing goes up. 

Stay diligent. Wear a mask, keep your distance, and get vaccinated

when it's your turn.

Proceed with Caution!

Allowed indoors at REDUCED capacity:

Key to fewer restrictions is following public health measures.

Korean American Community Services

See the State's website for more information at covid19.ca.gov


